
 

 

Christmas Concert Arrangements 

8th December 2023  

                        
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
The Christmas Concert is on Wednesday 13th December, in Killeeshil Community Centre. The 
concert starts at 7:00pm sharp. The admission charge is £5 per adult or a voluntary donation. Raffle 
tickets will also be on sale in the Fr Crowley Room before the concert begins and the cost is £1 a 
strip or 6 strips for £5. There are lots of prizes to win at the Raffle, at the end of the half – time 
interval. All proceeds will go to school funds. We would like to thank all our sponsors for sponsoring 
the raffle prizes. 
 

1. P.1. and P.2. will be appearing first in the concert and will perform some songs from  
“The Wriggly Nativity!”. We would appreciate if you could leave your child in the room on 
the ground floor behind the stage between 6:30 and 6:40 pm sharp.  Please make sure your 
child avoids drinking too much juice before the concert and that they go to the toilet before 
being left with the teacher. There will be an announcement shortly after the children 
perform on stage and parents of P.1. and P.2. children will be asked to come to the doors on 
the right- hand side of the stage to collect their child and return to their seats for the 
remainder of the concert. (P.1. parents will be called first and then P.2.)  P.1. and P.2. 
children should wear their own clothes on the night of the concert. We would ask that you 
remove your child’s coat before leaving them in the back room.  

 
2. P3 and P4 will perform “Prickly Hay” after the P1 and P2 children. We would appreciate if 

you could leave your child in the room on the upper floor behind the stage at 6:40 pm 
sharp. The staff will dress your child in their costumes at the Community Centre. Please 
make sure your child avoids drinking too much juice before the concert and that they go to 
the toilet before being left with the teacher. There will be an interval after the P3 and P4 
performance. During the interval the P3 and P4 children will go down to their parents to 
watch the rest of the show. The Raffle will take place at the end of the half-time interval. 

 
3. P5, P6, and P7 will be on stage after the half - time interval. They will perform “No-one 

Wraps Like an Elf!” We would appreciate if you could leave your child in the changing 
rooms, beside the toilet on the ground floor at 6:30 pm sharp. Your child’s costume has 
been checked by the teachers. Your child should wear their costume to the Community 
Centre on Wednesday 13th December.  

 
The children have been practising very hard and we hope you enjoy the show! 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 


